Dear Parents and Carers,

It is hard to believe that we have already been back at school for five weeks, the time is flying by so quickly. There are lots of exciting things going on both in and out of the classroom and it is lovely to see the children so engaged and involved in their learning. We're really looking forward to seeing you at Parents' Evening, where you will have a chance to chat about your child's progress and celebrate their achievements and next steps in their learning. Letters with more information about parents evening will be sent out this Thursday.

### External Validation Visit – A Time to Celebrate and Grow

This Friday, we welcome the external validation team to our school. This visit presents a valuable opportunity to celebrate the wonderful things already happening across the school. It will also provide support in identifying key areas where we can continue to grow and improve. We look forward to sharing our achievements and embracing this important step as we work together to ensure the best possible outcomes for the children and our school community.

## Data Consent Forms – Final Reminder

A big thank you to everyone who has already returned their forms. If you haven't yet had the chance, please return them by the end of this week. It is vital that we have these forms in for all children as we are now starting to plan trips and extra-curricular activities and those children without consent forms will not be able to participate without permissions in place.

## Thease name clothing

Please remember to label your child's coats, hats, and jumpers with their name. This helps us to make sure their belongings don't get lost and can be returned to them easily at school.

## Shapp Scobbyr – Toast Fridays

Every Friday, the children enjoy toast as a little end-of-week snack. If you are able to contribute a small donation of **20p per week** this helps us cover the cost of butter and jam.

We'd also like to extend a huge thank you to Noa Bakehouse for continuing to provide the bread each week – we really appreciate their support.

## School Photographs

Please could you fill in and return the attached School Photograph permission slip by Monday 13th October. School photographs will take place on Wednesday 22nd October.

# Cooish Event

Mooinjer Veggey will be hosting a special event at Peel Methodist Hall on Saturday 8th November as part of the Cooish Festival. It's a great opportunity to join in with the fun and support such a fantastic organisation. We hope to see some of you there!

Please see the **attached poster** for more details.

# Sheshaght ny Paarantyn (SnyP) Updates

 Black Dog Music Quiz – Join us at 8pm on Sunday 12th October for a fun evening! All the details are on Facebook. If you can, please bring along a raffle prize – it's much appreciated!

- SnyP AGM Coming Soon! The date will be confirmed shortly, but everyone is very welcome to attend. We will be looking for a new Treasurer, and other committee roles will be up for re-election too.
- Fund-raised resources The photos below show the latest sensory items provided by SnyP that have been bought for the nurture classroom, Shamyr Chiune. We have also provided a swing chair ready to go up for summer in the garden. We will be fundraising for further items this year.
- For all the latest news and updates, please check our Facebook group just search for "Sheshaght ny Paarantyn."







7 Additional Dates for Your Diary

Parents' Evenings (Spring Term): Wednesday 18th & Thursday 19th March 2026

Manx Folk Awards: Friday 20th – Wednesday 25th March 2026

Sports Day: Wednesday 20th May 2026 Reserve Day: Thursday 21st May 2026

Thank you, as always and we hope you have a great week.